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In the Matter of the Application of 
Lakeview Water Corporation for Approval 
of it’s Proposed Water Rate Schedules and 
Water Service Regulations 
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DOCKET NO. 06-540-T01 

 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

ISSUED: August 1, 2007 
 

By The Commission: 

 Notice is hereby given that a hearing in the above-entitled matter will be 

conducted by the Administrative Law Judge of the Public Service Commission of Utah on 

Tuesday, August 7, 2007, at 1:30 p.m., Fourth Floor Hearing Room #451, Heber M. Wells 

State Office Building, 160 East 300 South, Salt Lake City, Utah.  The purpose of this hearing is 

to take evidence concerning culinary water rate increases proposed by Lakeview Water 

Corporation.  A Public Witness hearing will be at 2:00 p.m. at the location noted above to 

provide members of the public an opportunity to speak concerning the proposed rates.  Members 

of the public may attend in person or provide comments by telephone as indicated below.   

 Individuals wishing to participate by telephone should contact the Public Service 

Commission two days in advance at (801) 530-6716 or 1-866-PSC-UTAH (1-866-772-8824).  

Individuals participating by telephone should call the Public Service Commission five minutes 

prior to the beginning of the hearing to ensure participation.  All parties have the right to be 

represented by legal counsel.  Failure to bring legal counsel will constitute a waiver of the right 

to representation. 

 In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing 

special accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) during this 



 

 

hearing should notify the Commission at 160 East 300 South, Salt Lake City, Utah, 84111, 

(801)530-6716, at least three working days prior to the hearing. 

 DATED at Salt Lake City, Utah this 1st day of August, 2007. 

         
      /s/ Julie Orchard  

Commission Secretary 
      G#54143 


